
                                                                      TOWN OF INTERLACHEN 

                  PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES   

                          TUESDAY MAY 13, 2025  5:30 P.M. 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER  

Chairperson Costanzo  called the meeting to order at 5:30p.m. and dispensed with the formalities.  

ROLL CALL  

The board members present were Chairperson Judi Costanzo, Vice Chairperson, Raymond Baxter, Gail Guinta,  

and Mike Rodgers. Tonya Whitehurst was absent.  Attorney George Young was present also.   

CHAIRPERSON:  JUDI COSTANZO 

 

Chairperson Costanzo turned the meeting over to Northeast Florida Regional Council Representative, Robert 

Jordan.  

 

AGENDAED DSCUSSION: 

 

A) Discussion and Consideration of the Water Supply Facilities Work Plan Amendment to the Comprehensive 

Plan. 

 

Mr. Jordan explained that once the Regional Water Supply Plan, which is managed by the St. Johns River Water 

Management District and the Swannee Water Management District  has been updated, statutorily municipalities 

within that boundary must update their community water supply plan with within eighteen months. The Regional 

Water Supply Plan was updated in December of 2023; therefore, the deadline is fast approaching.  

 

Updates were made to Section 3.21; Water Demand, Supply and Facility Capacity according to recommendations 

from the Regional Water Management District.   

 

There were no comments from the public. 

 

Raymond Baxter moved to approve the proposed changes to the Comprehensive Plan.  Mike Rodgers  seconded.  

The motion passed by a unanimous voice vote.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:39pm. 
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